
	
This Journeymen Theatre production, commissioned 
by Q-CAT (Quaker Concern for the Abolition of 
Torture), has now been filmed.   It frames the dis-
turbing issue of State sanctioned torture through a 
series of monologues and duologues which explore  
how the UN Convention Against Torture is clearly 
being abused by both UK and world-wide govern-
ments. 

Quaker Arts Network has arranged an opportunity 
on Wednesday 15 July for you to hear the writers 
and performers—Lynn and Dave Morris—intro-
duce Feeding the Darkness, watch the film and ask 
them questions afterwards.  If you register your 
interest, we will invite you to a twenty-minute 
Zoom meeting at 7pm, and a link to see the film 
straight afterwards;  the discussion and questions 
(also on Zoom with a new link) will be scheduled to 
follow the showing after a short break.   

If you would like to join in, please tell John 
Lampen at johnlampen@me.com. 
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